
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Team SMWD!  
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All learners…all valued 
 

Sport is definitely on the agenda at Northway!   Despite the 
rain, our newly formed football team set off at lunchtime to 
play their first competitive match in the Liverpool Schools’ 
Football League.  We are so grateful to Booker Juniors who 
allowed us to use their school transport to get our children 
to the match.  I am looking forward to hearing how we get on 

once they arrive back into School.  Our Cross Country Team also had their first outing, 
running yesterday at Newsham Park.  It is really exciting to see so many children taking 
part in the extra-curricular sporting opportunities.  #TeamNorthway! 
 

I am just about to meet with children from each class for this week’s Golden 
Conversation.  Each Friday, children come and share their learning from the week with 
me and get to discuss tasks and activities with their peers.  It is a fun way to hear about 
the exciting learning points from the week, as well as allowing children to talk to each 
other and realise that learning builds year on year.  #LearningTalk 
 

This morning Mrs Allen, our School Improvement Partner visited School.  After speaking 
with Mrs Lightfoot and myself, she had a great walk around School to meet the children 
and staff.  Mrs Allen visits School throughout the year to help us on our journey … 
building and improving, getting better and better.  #AlwaysImproving 
 
Looking at the diary sheet, next week promises to be another fabulous week.  I hope you 
have a fantastic weekend and are ready for more great experiences as we continue to 
grow together. 
 

Mr Hargreaves 
HEADTEACHER 

Autumn 1 2019 
Week 4 

 

 

This week’s 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception Gruffalo 95.8% 
Reception Stickman 98.03% 
Year 1 Morris  95.65% 
Year 1 Sharman  99.11% 
Year 2 Churchill  96.85% 
Year 2 Windsor  96.21% 
Year 3 Archer  88.41% 
Year 3 Roscoe  95.46% 
Year 4 Lennon  100% 
Year 4 McCartney 97.94% 
Year 5 Hawking  98.93% 
Year 5 Turing  97.85% 
Year 6 Anning  99.03% 
Year 6 Darwin  97.10% 

Week 4 
Congratulations! 

Attendance: 
Year 4 Lennon 

For the 4th week! 
 

Overall week: 

97.23% 
 

This week’s 
LATES 

Rec Gruffalo 1 
Rec Stickman 0 
Y1 Morris 0 
Y1 Sharman 0 
Y2 Churchill 0 
Y2 Windsor 0 
Y3 Archer 1 
Y3 Roscoe 0 
Y4 Lennon 0 
Y4 McCartney 0 
Y5 Hawking 1 
Y5 Turing 0 
Y6 Anning 0 
Y6 Darwin 0 
 

This week’s 
HOUSE WINNER 
(Not started yet) 

Arrive on time FOR 
ten to nine. 

It’s the smart-way and 
the North-way to start! 

Aldi stickers:   
Calling all Aldi shoppers 

 

Aldi are currently running a ‘Kits for Schools’ campaign and Northway are really 
keen to take full advantage of their ‘giving scheme’!  If you shop in Aldi and are 
offered a sticker, please bring it/them into School, where they can be added to the 
collection chart and hopefully be converted into something great for School.  
Please hassle your friends, neighbours and colleagues for their unwanted stickers 
too!  More details can be found at: https://www.aldi.co.uk/kitforschools . 
 

Have you seen our ‘totaliser poster’ in School? 
Have a look at the photograph later in this Newsletter 

http://www.northway.liverpool.sch.uk/
https://www.aldi.co.uk/kitforschools


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key dates for this half term: 
 

Tuesday 1st October  Road Safety Talk 
    Cathedral Scrooge Workshop (each Tuesday) 
Wednesday 2nd October  Animals Take Over visit for KS1 
Thursday 3rd October  National Poetry Day 
 

Monday 7th October Y6 School Nurse (Height and Weight) 
Wednesday 9th October AS creative workshops for Year 3 and 4 

(Stoneage and Romans) 
Friday 11th October AS creative workshops for Year 2 and 6 

(Great Fire of London and Victorians) 
 

Tuesday 15th October Y6 Lead Harvest Assembly at St David’s for KS2 
 

Monday 21st October  National Heroes Day 
Thursday 24th October  Parents' Evening 4pm-7pm 
Sunday 27th October  Festival of Diwali begins (Hinduism) 
 

Friday 25th October  Half Term 
Monday 4th November  Autumn 2 Term begins (8.50am) 
 

Mon 11th - Fri 15th November Anti-Bullying Week 
Mon 18th-Fri 22nd November Road Safety Week 
Monday 25th November Years 1-6 Flu Vaccinations in School 

Football:   
 

What a team!  Our first venture as a 
Football Team went very well for lots of 
reasons.  Despite not winning their 
match, the other team managers spoke 
very highly of Northway, especially for 
their attitude and behaviour both on 
and off the pitch.  #NorthwayCode.  
Having such great ambassadors is a 
wonderful thing to be able to 
celebrate.  As their confidence grows, 
so will the goals – well done lads! 

Spotted… 
 

Nursery:  Great balancing and turn taking practising Circus routines outdoors! 
 
Reception:   Fantastic number games, spotting numbers in pictures.  Fantastic  

turn taking and great conversation as everyone took part. 
 
Great art:   Year 1M created work in the style of Peter Blake.  They were so 

proud of their creations. 
 
Marvellous Science: If you need to know what is living or whether it is a 

mammal or reptile, 1S is your class. 
If you have ever wondered what happens to your heart 
during exercise…come and ask a pupil in Year 6.  It was 
great to see the LRC being used for mindfulness followed 
by exercise and children everywhere checking their pulse!  
Great discussions took place suggesting why the heart 
‘works harder’ during active sessions. 

 
Wonderful writing: Could you sequence the events to tell the story of The 

Great Fire of London?  2Ch can!  They also retold the story 
on SeeSaw. 

 
ICT Computing skills: 2W were showing their skills in collecting information on  

penguins and other animals.  They were able to search 
using the IPads as well as store the information.  

 
 

History everywhere: Year 5 have learnt how Howard Carter discovered the  
Tomb of Tutankhamun.  They evidenced their learning by 
writing a diary entry imagining themselves as Howard 
Carter on the day Lord Carnarvon arrived to see the new 
discovery.  Year 4 have been Romans!  They have explored 
the uniform of a Roman Centurion as well as having time 
to discuss the advantages of each item. 

 
PE: Dodge ball is a great sport that requires energy, precision, throwing,  

catching and strategy.  Year 6 were very innovative, playing VIP Dodge Ball 
in the Hall! 

 

Lots more ‘spots’ to celebrate next time! 

 

Awaiting permissions 



 

 

 

How quickly can we fill each gap? 

'Together we can achieve anything' 

 
 

Current Enrichment School Clubs: 

 
Monday Multi-Skills KS1 (After School) 
Tuesday Y6 Morning Club (Before School) 

Football – Woolton FC (After School) 
  Chess - Mr Roberts (After School) 
  Judo Y3/4 - Judo Education (After School) 
Wednesday Running Club (Before School 

Multi-Skills KS1 (After School) 
Thursday Multi-skills KS2 (After School) 
   

Term dates 2019/20                    No changes…just confirmation    
 

Half term  Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November 2019 
Autumn 2 starts: Tuesday 5th November 2019 (for pupils) 
Autumn Term Ends: Friday 20th December 2019 
 

Spring 1 starts:  Monday 6th January 2020 
Half term  Monday 17th February – Friday 21st February 2020 
Spring 2 starts:  Tuesday 25th February 2020 (for pupils) 
Spring Term Ends: Friday 3rd April 2020 
 

Summer 1 starts: Monday 20th April 2020 
Half term  Monday 25th May – Friday 29th May 2020 
Summer 2 starts: Monday 24th February 2020 
Summer Term Ends: 17th July 2020 for pupils 
 

INSET DAYS:  4th November, 24th February and 20th July 
 

Running (Enrichment-Extra Curricular): 

 

Are you a keen runner? 
Do you long to start the day in an active way? 

 
Would you like to come and join us from 8:15am every Wednesday morning 
before school?  Get active, fit and a mental and physical boost for the day ahead. 
Join Northway Running Club, and take steps towards a healthy future! 

Mr Bayliss 
We had so many runners this week!  Well done to: 

Nathan B, Alex W, Oliver E-M, Niamh E-M, Savannah C, Max B, Jenna A, 
Claudia G, Frazer G, Ava T, Faith L, Emily J, Lily D, Daniel C, Frankie R, Amy E, 

Mia E, Emily R and Jack S.  You are our inaugural runners. 
Thank you Mr Bayliss and Mr Jones who marshalled (and who ran too!). 

Harvest: 

 

Harvest is fast approaching…are you ready for a Harvest Samba or to plough those 
fields and scatter?  Harvest is a great opportunity to share with others and help 
people in our local area.  By supporting charities such as Food Bank, we show an 
attitude of gratitude and together can make a big difference.  Food donated will be 
taken to St David’s Church and Oak Vale Methodist Church to be distributed 
centrally. 


